
Tell Helen Postcard Campaign
Many of our students aged 8-12 years are directly supporting the important work of 

South Australia’s Commissioner for Children and Young People, Helen Connolly as active 

participants of her ‘Message to the Commissioner’ (Tell Helen) Postcard Project. 

The project is helping the Commissioner to gain a clearer understanding of what is 

important to students aged 8 - 12 years. She is asking this under-represented group of 

children and young people to respond to six simple questions including what they would 

do if they were the boss of South Australia. All responses are anonymous. No personal 

information is being collected. The Commissioner will use our Student’s responses to 

inform her work to make South Australia a great place for children and young people. 

Learn more about the ‘Message to the Commissioner’  

(Tell Helen) Postcard Project at www.ccypsa.com.au/tellhelen 


